Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 10:34 AM

To: Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com

Cc: '‘Bishop, Timothy L'; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: RO0000203 (Unocal 0746) Status Update

Hi Kathy:

Keith and | are reviewing a report on Geotracker for our year end and Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000203, Unocal 0746
shows up as having no regulatory action in the Fiscal year 2013/2014.

| know we discussed this site in a meeting several months ago and remember you stating you were intending on
submitting a RFC. However, based on the meeting review of data | recall asking you for a work plan to delineate the
downgradient extent of the plume as benzene and free product in downgradient well MW-5 remain a concern due to
downgradient residential properties.

Can you please provide Alameda County Environmental Health a status update on your submittal by June 27, 2014 .
Thnak-you

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




